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Administrative Message 
June is just around the corner! This year, for many, has felt like a marathon. We have been incredibly proud of our 
students, staff, parents and community. Your communication, efforts, creativity, and support allowed us to provide the 
most meaningful programming possible amid such a unique situation.

Thank you so much to everyone that had a role in contributing to the amazing accomplishments of the 2020 
graduating class. This year will go down in history and the memories created this year will be shared for generations 
to come. We want to send a special message of congratulations to our graduating class. There were 36 Graduates 
and we could not be more proud of this stellar group of students who showed grit, integrity and strong character 
throughout such a challenging year. Despite the challenges, we sure can reflect on some incredible events and clubs 
that were organized and supported by the Graduates this year. 

The Car Parade, Haunted Hike, Cookie Walk and the Lost & Found Fashion Show were just some of their 
undertakings. This year is certainly one to remember! Go Titans! We are very proud of all of our students and our 
families for supporting our school. It truly is a pleasure to be leading in such an incredible community. Take a bow 
Grads, you have earned the recognition.    

We are planning scenarios for what school will look like in the Fall. Thank you to everyone for filling in your course 
choices. We know that the Covid situation could impact certain courses and delivery models. That said, we know that 
it is still important for us to identify what courses students need and it is also good to know what electives will be 
meaningful when/if things do return to normal at any point next year.

We are proud of everyone for their character and ambassadorship for Tofield School! Go Titans!!!

 Janice Muench               Chad Kendall
  Principal                         Assistant Principal

School work can be dropped off or 
picked up on Tuesdays from 9-3 at 
the school. This option is available for 
students who require paper copies of 
work. Remember to contact teachers 
if you need new materials.  

Drop off/ Pick up
Don’t forget on Fridays to 
check out our Tofield Facts 
and Fun Newsflash on 
youtube. 



Chromebooks

It’s Finally Spring... 

They arrived on April 30th from the  Rupertsland Centre for Teaching & Learning (RCTL)!  
We have reached all of our families and gifted them to the families who identified as 
Metis on their Registration forms. We want to thank BRSD for letting us know about this 
amazing opportunity for our Metis students and families!   This has made such a HUGE 
impact on their lives!
Thank You Rupertsland Institute - Métis Centre of Excellence! You are an amazing 
organization!

Ms Korpan plants and waters the garden at Tofield School. 



Grad Celebration



Learning everyday is ultimately the key to 
success. Don’t ever stop learning, 
dreaming and achieving. Go get ‘em, 
graduates! We are so proud of you!



Jam Club Holds 
Virtual 

Practices 

The Jam Club has decided to continue 
despite the inability to come together in 
person by hosting weekly Jam sessions 
every Tuesday night at 6pm! We are excited 
to offer an opportunity for the members to 
discss their current musical endeavors, 
learn new strategies such as recording on 
your own and playing music together. 
Through Google Meetings we are able to 
share music, ask questions, and stay 
connected as a group!

Parents and Students 
Now that we know for sure classes will continue in an at-home format for the rest of this school year, our school 
division has created a consistent plan all BRSD schools will follow for marking and final report cards.
 
The detailed plan is posted on the BRSD website, in the Wellness and Learning Resources for Parents section. You 
can access the plan through this link.
 
You will also want to know that the last day of classes for all BRSD students, in all grades, is Friday, June 19.
 
That gives families the last week of June to pack up school work and make sure textbooks and other specialized 
resources or equipment is returned to the school building. 
 
It also gives staff time to prepare detailed year-end summaries that school staff will use to ensure each student gets 
off to a good start in September.
 
Final report cards will be available on June 26.

https://www.brsd.ab.ca/download/267710









